
Lego Club

Dear parents/carers,

Due to a clash with T4’s booster swimming sessions, we are going to have to move Lego
Club till after half term. The sessions will be on the following dates:
Monday 13th, 20th, 27th June and 4th and 11th of July.
Sorry for any inconvenience.
Thank you for your support.

Mrs Radford


